
Elm Creek Elementary Parent Teacher Organization (ECE PTO)

General Meeting

January 16, 2024 6:30pm

Elm Creek Elementary Media Center

Agenda

Welcome and Call to Order-2023-24 PTO President, Katie Lauseng

Round the room

PTO Board Member Report

President’s Report, Katie Lauseng

Vacant Board member roles

Update on investigation

Restock the classroom

VP’s Report, Kathleen Petersen

Vacant committee director positions

Social and email communication

Treasurer’s Report, Renae Osorio

Monthly Activity Report

Secretary’s Report, Marisa Herbert

Survey results and feedback

Committee Directors’ Reports

Holiday Shoppe: Taylor Vernstrom and Cassie Twite

mailto:vicepresident@ecepto.org
mailto:secretary@ecepto.org
mailto:cassietwite@gmail.com


Dine to Donate: Sara Niccum

Family Dance: Katie Lauseng

Staff Appreciation: Angela Carney

Ness’ Notes, Beth Ness

Guest speaker Mrs.Magnuson talking about family reading night

New Business

Announcements

Next PTO Meeting: February 13th

Upcoming Events Reminders:

February 16th - Family Dance at ECE

Adjournment


